
Contact Information
E-mail: Abinckley@cbsd.org  
Phone: (267) 893-3600x1360    

Fun Facts About Mrs. 
Binckley

Welcome to 2nd GRADE!

• Favorite candy:

• Favorite color: 

• Favorite book:

• Favorite: food:  

Dear 2nd Grader and Family,
 I am SO excited to be your 2nd grade 
teacher for the 2025-2026 school year!  I 
hope you are enjoying your summer and 
having TONS of fun!  As the new school year 
approaches, please let me know if there is 
anything I can do to help you and your family 
prepare & I will do my best.  I cannot wait to 
see you on September 2nd! 

Love,
Mrs. Binckley
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